Let Council Know: The Campaign To Keep Our City Centres Isn't Over



Hundreds of people came to City Council on February 1, asking Council to delay a decision on closing city child care centres. A public poll voted 2 to 1 to keep these programs open. But Council voted to shut down city centres anyway, slamming the door on parents and kids.

Come To The Public Meeting Wednesday, February 10th at 7:00 p.m. All Saints Church, 330 City Hall Square West

Snacks and child care will be provided. Please talk to parents at your child care centre or friends about carpooling if you need a ride.

For more information call the Stop The Cuts Hotline at 519-965-2634



Sponsored by the Ontario Coalition for Better Child Care www.childcareontario.org